
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main Street, PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

Period of March 1, 2016 – March 31, 2016 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                            1,013,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                33,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                             27 gals. 

Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                           .87 gals. 
 
Wednesday, March 2, 2016: 

 * Telephone conversation with Dominic DiCarlo regarding PFOA testing 
 * Telephone conversation with Jack Halstuch regarding PFOA testing 

 * Telephone message for Gayle summarizing conversations 
 
Thursday, March 3, 2016: 

 * Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. DOH 
 
Tuesday, March 8, 2016: 

 * Meeting with Gayle and Rudy Benzay 
 

Wednesday, March 9, 2016: 
 * Quarterly TTHM & HAA5 results (TTHM=35.2 [69.4]  HAA5=43 [48.2]) 
 

Thursday, March 10, 2016: 
 * DigSafely mark out request for Main St RR crossing (crossing  

    replacement) 
 
Monday, March 14, 2016: 

 * Attended Village Board meeting 
 * Completed mark out at Main Street crossing 
 

Wednesday, March 16, 2016: 
 * Reviewed DRAFT AWQR.  Responded to Jack Halstuch. 

 
Thursday, March 17, 2016: 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #2 

 
Saturday, March 19, 2016: 

 * Had keys duplicated for filtration plant, upper reservoir and old 
    chlorination plant for Gayle, at her request 
 * Made arrangements to meet electrical contractor at plant on 3/21/16 

 



Monday, March 21, 2016: 
 * Met with electrical contractor at the plant to discuss required electrical 

    upgrades 
 

Tuesday, March 22, 2016: 
 * Steve and I attended a course towards recertification in Troy 
 

Thursday, March 24, 2016: 
 * Steve and I attended a course towards recertification in Utica 
 * Completed and submitted voucher related to travel to courses 

 
Friday, March 25, 2016: 

 * Electrical work completed at filtration plant 
 
Tuesday, March 29, 2016: 

 * Met Dominic DiCarlo at the plant for Annual Sanitary Survey 
 * Met with Gayle regarding outstanding FEMA projects 

 
Wednesday, March 30, 2016: 
 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 
FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 202500410 (518) 895-2199  TDD# 1-800-

662-1220 



 
 


